
Environmental  conference  at
Sierra Nevada College
The 5th biennial conference to learn about the progress made
in understanding the Lake Tahoe Basin environment is March
16-17 in Incline Village.

The purpose of this two-day conference is to provide an open
forum  in  which  individuals  involved  in  the  science  and
management of the basin can learn about and discuss the latest
relevant science and information.

For updates, check the Tahoe Science Consortium website at
www.tahoescience.org and the Nevada Water Resource Association
website at www.nvwra.org.

The event is Sierra Nevada College, 291 Country Club Drive
Incline Village.
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